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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
AND CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

BUDGET COMMITTEE

 

2007 OPERATING BUDGET    

A special meeting of the Budget Committee to hold Operating Budget Hearings for Councillors, is 
scheduled to be held on Monday, April 2, 2007, in Committee Room 2, 2nd Floor, Toronto City Hall, 
100 Queen Street West, Toronto, at 9:30 a.m.  

Please note that the meeting on Friday, March 30, 2007, in Committee Room 1, at 2:30 p.m., has been 
cancelled.  

For further information or assistance, please contact Merle MacDonald, Committee Administrator, at 416-
392-7340 or mmacdona@toronto.ca.     

Merle MacDonald/mh      City Clerk  

March 28, 2007   

Notice to correspondents 
The City of Toronto collects any personal information in your correspondence to Toronto City Council or its 
committees under the City of Toronto Act, 2006 and the City of Toronto Municipal Code.  The City collects this 
information to enable it to make informed decisions on the relevant issue(s). Individuals who submit correspondence 
should be aware that any personal information in their communication will become part of the public record.  The 
City will make it available to the public, unless the individual expressly requests the City to remove the personal 
information. Direct any questions about this collection to the City Clerk’s Office, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, 
Ontario M5H 2N2, or by calling 416-392-7340.    
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